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Ms. Pat Smith

President, Lyme Disease Association, Inc.
5019 Megill Road

Farmingdale (Wall), NJ 07727

Ms. Diane M. Blanchard

Ms. Deborah L. Siciliano

Co-Presidents

Greenwich Lyme Disease Task Force, Inc.
Box 31269

Greenwich, CT 06831

Dear Ms. Smith, Ms. Blanchard, and Ms. Siciliano:

Tam very grateful for your continued commitment to establish a Lyme Disease Research Center
at Columbia University. Your commendable advocacy and educational efforts not only serve to
raise public awareness about this disease, they also point out the crucial need for a Center
capable of advancing the understanding and treatment of this major health threat.

Already the Center holds great promise. Its director, Dr. Brian Fallon, Associate Professor in the
Department of Psychiatry, is widely considered to be the leading authority on the neuropsychiatry
of chronic Lyme Disease. He is the recipient of oné of the largest grants from the National
Institutes of Health for the study of Lyme Disease, and his recognized expertise will help guide
our efforts. The Center will also draw on the significant resources of Columbia-Presbyterian
Medical Center and will, no doubt, borrow from the tradition of excellence and discovery that
has been our hallmark in researching and treating many other diseases.

As we draw closer to the Center’s inauguration, I would like to share my eagerness and my hope
with you, and to again express our gratitude for the inspiration and dedication of the Lyme
Disease Association and the Greenwich Lyme Disease Task Force.

Sincerely,

MLy

Gerald D. Fischbach, M.D.
Executive Vice President for Health and Biomedical Sciences
Dean of the Faculty of Medicine :
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